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DATED:   05 June 2020  

TO:   ALL PARTICIPANTS IN THE MOTOR INDUSTRY 

NOTICE:  NOTICE OF OFFICE CLOSURE  

 

This serves to confirm that the MIBCO Western Cape office at Tyger Terraces 3, Bellville 

Business Park, D J Wood Street (off Mike Pienaar Blvd), Bellville will be closed until further 

notice. 

The closure is due to a COVID-19 laboratory confirmed of a MIBCO staff member. 

MIBCO regional operations will be supported by our MIBCO national office and senior regional 

staff who are able to work from home i.e.: 

 

MIBCO National Contact Centre:   0861 664 226 

MIBCO Provident Fund Claims Email: Prov@mibco.org.za 

Regional Secretary- Gerrie Basson:  Gerrie.Basson@mibco.org.za/ 082 334 3064 

Chief Agent- Bradley Jacobs:   Bradley.Jacobs@mibco.org.za/ 082 410 5358 

The MIBCO Team 
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